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Sent: Friday, 21 October 2016 12:20 AM

To: Committee, EM (REPS)

Subject: Submission to the Joint Standing Committee on Electoral Matters
Dear Chair,

| call for the introduction of electronic rolls. That way once a person has voted they can not vote again in
that election - assuming they have not already cast a postal vote. Once their name is removed from the
system that is it. | think the requirement to produce photo ID is not the answer. A good number of
electors will likely appear at the polling booth without photo ID. So will be unable to vote.

Yours sincerely,

Tim Leeder





